
City Council Regular Meeting
AGENDA ITEM

NUMBER: 24

SUBJECT: 
Supplemental Interlocal Contract No. 5 with the Cities of Las Vegas, Henderson, Boulder City, and Mesquite, 
Clark County and Regional Transportation Commission of Southern Nevada to Increase Funding for the RTC – 
Traffic Signal Maintenance Project. (Citywide) (For Possible Action; Recommendation – Approve)
REQUESTED BY:
Michael Hudgeons, Director of Public Works

WARD:
 (Citywide)

RECOMMENDATION OR RECOMMEND MOTION: 
Approve Supplemental Interlocal Contract No. 5.
 
FISCAL IMPACT:  None
RTC funded project
 

ACCOUNT NUMBER: 
N/A

STAFF COMMENTS AND BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
This Supplemental Interlocal Contract No. 5 (1321) has recently been approved by the Regional 
Transportation Commission of Southern Nevada (RTC). 

The cities of Las Vegas, Henderson, Boulder City, North Las Vegas, and Mesquite, Clark County and RTC 
partnered for the funding of RTC – Traffic Signal Maintenance Project. The RTC will be the lead agency on this 
project. The RTC serves as both the financial and physical lead agency for this project.

On January 4, 2023 Council approved the multi-jurisdictional Interlocal Contract for the RTC –Traffic Signal 
Maintenance Project.  This project provides construction funding for RTC’s current contract with Las Vegas 
Electric to respond to emergency calls including the necessary prompt temporary and/or permanent repair 
for RTC member agencies.  

On July 14, 2022 Council approved Supplemental Interlocal Contract No. 1 which increased funds and 
extended the contract completion date. 

On November 16, 2022 Council approved Supplemental Interlocal Contract No. 2 which re-delegated funds 
for this project from the category of engineering to construction.  The funds had been erroneously delegated 
in the previous contracts for this project.

On June 7, 2023 Council approved Supplemental Interlocal Contract No. 3 which provided additional 
construction funds for contractor services to provide emergency or on-call intelligent transportation Systems 
(ITS) infrastructure repairs and reimbursing the entities for ITS work that is not associated with a project.

On February 7, 2024 Council approved Supplemental Interlocal Contract No. 4 to reduce the funding of the 
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project due to scope changes.

Supplemental Interlocal Contract No. 5 will increase funds to continue this program.

This project is funded and administered by the RTC.
 
CIP No. Related  Item: 

LIST CITY COUNCIL GOAL(S):  Well - Planned Quality Growth, Safe and Livable Community

PREPARED BY: 

Michael Hudgeons, Director of Public Works

Respectfully Submitted

Micaela R. Moore,
City Manager

MEETING DATE: 

September 4, 
2024


